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Recent Proposed Rules and Other Regulatory Concerns

August 29, 2008

Partner W. Kenneth Davis, Jr. will serve as a guest speaker for this teleconference, which will review
proposed changes to imaging reimbursement for 2009 now that both the Medicare Physician Fee
Schedule and the Hospital Outpatient Prospective Payment System proposed rules have been
released. In addition, this session will speculate on the future direction of Medicare imaging payment
policy, including Stark changes and efforts to address self-referral.
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